
Dear MVMPCS Parents/Guardians,

The FCPS Virtual Program does not extend to include the Charter Schools. MVMPCS families selecting virtual
learning for the upcoming school year will be required to withdraw from our school and enroll in their local area
school. Unfortunately, we are unable to hold your child's seat and reapplication to the school's lottery will be
necessary -- future placement is not guaranteed.

With this in mind, FCPS needs your decision on whether your child will attend school next year in person five
days per week or enroll in the newly created FCPS Virtual Program*. Your response to the form will be your
official decision for your child for the 2021-2022 school year. If you do not submit the form, your child
will automatically be enrolled (by default) to attending in person. If you have more than one child enrolled
in FCPS, please complete one form per child.

Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SY20212022_ParentDecisionForm

It is important that you carefully review and understand all the details regarding each option. Please contact the
school office if you have any questions regarding the options.

The form will close at midnight on Friday, June 4.

*Note: The FCPS Virtual Program is a newly created program and will operate differently than the prior virtual
learning model.  Currently, the FCPS Virtual Program is not available for students enrolled at charter schools.

Information About Students Attending In Person Five Days Per Week

*   Face covering requirements will be based on the most current guidelines from the CDC and state and local
health officials.

*   Social distancing guidelines will not be followed due to the Maryland State Department of Education
requirement of offering each student instruction five days per week in person.

*   Hand sanitizer will be available in every classroom and building entrances. Custodians will follow all
required cleaning protocols.

*   Schools will determine the most appropriate eating environment for students which could include the
cafeteria and/or classrooms.

*   FCPS does not require vaccinations for any student or employee. FCPS will continue to communicate
vaccination information to the community as it becomes available.

*   A student may transition to another learning model at the end of the first semester.
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